CHA finished 2017 in a strong financial position

CHCs still facing a fiscal funding cliff with no appropriations or budget through next month.
Anyone interested in Advocacy? (you can share the links | send you)

Dental van in Bolinas for the week of 2/12. Still open appointment slots. 415.787.1123
SB maintenance ongoing (never-ending).

SB utilization — less than 50% of capacity. We could use about 7 more appointments/Friday.

New physician started in January (you may have already announced Dr. Gabriel Klapman)

Staff retention and recruitment efforts continue - difficulty in finding local work force makes it
hard to staff.

CHA contracted with Petaluma Health Center for a new Chief Medical Officer and a practice re-
design, which includes re-configuring the EMR for efficiency and quality improvements

CHA achieved Patient-Centered Medical Home certification for all 3 sites. “Congratulations!
Your practice has earned NCQA PCMH Recognition. One in six primary care physicians
in America practices in an NCQA-Recognized practice. Your practice is among an elite
group that has demonstrated its commitment to advancing quality in health care.”



